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SYNOPSIS OF STAFF CONGRESS MEETING October 12, 1989: 

EDITOR:Rosanne Rawe 
202 Steely Library 

--The next Staff Congress meeting will be held on November 9, 1989 in UC 108, 
1:00-3:00 p.m. Guests from the University community are welcome. However, if 
you wish to raise a topic for discussion, please notify Donna Gosney two weeks 
prior to the meeting, so that you can be put on the agenda. 
--STAFF CONGRESS SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE recommended that two plaques be bought 
and that all current and past recipients of the scholarships (date included) be 
listed on the plaques. 
--CONSTITUTION & BYLAWS COMMITTEE presented a change to the bylaws Article III 
Section 3. It passed. 
Further changes to Article I Section 2 c & e will be voted on at the November 
meeting. 

******************************************************************************* 

MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE SECRETARY ••• 
Thank you for your efforts at keeping the mailing list up to date. For any 
further corrections please contact Peg at x6400. Thanks. 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 
Recipients of the NKU Staff Awards were John Sheffey - Physical Plant, Joann 
Rose - Chemistry, Jackie Haubner -Nursing, and Kathy Dawn - Printing Services. 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 
Cincinnati Magazine recognized Steely Library for it's BEST UNIVERSITY LIBRARY 
SERVICE. The October issue stated "They' 11 actually HELP you find what you 
need." 

REMINDERS: 
Beware of your Pru-Care coverage. Apparently Pru-Care doesn't cover all 
medications for those not using IN-Network pharmacies. If you are filling 
proscriptions at any pharmacy other than Superx or Kroger, be sure to call your 
PruCare Member Services number (513) 621-5172 for verification of coverage. 

If everybody thought before they spoke, the silence would be deafening. Gerald 
Bar zan 
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H A P P Y H A L L 0 W E E N 

FAREWELLS: 
Helene Eith - Dean of Arts I Sciences 
Linda O'Hara - Student Affairs 
Patricia Edgely - Account/Budget Control 
Mark Kirk - University Center 
William Pruitte - Physical Plant 

NEW HIRES: 
Melanie Allen - Upward Bound 
Deanna Calvert - Education/Youth 
Lois Pach - Public Safety 
Thomas Webster - Public Safety 
Beth Dryer - Dean Arts/Science 
Roger Mulligan - Public Safety 
Mary Rosenfeldt - Student Development 

TRANSFERS: 
James Alford - Special Asst President 
Jane Rega - Upward Bound 
Jackie Bell - Account/Budget Control 

Joan Boch -Education/Youth 
Shirley Edgley - Public Safety 
Candance Sillers -ReEntry 
~ane Zumorski - Talent Search 

Pamela Mack - Campus Rec 
~illy Piazza -Personnel 

David Whitley - Physical Plant 

What bugs secretaries the most about their bosses? According to a survey, 
these are some of the most common complaints ..• 
--The boss who keeps his or her secretary overtime without previous notice. 
--The boss who dawdles around until five p.m., then decides to begin the day's 
dictation. 
--The boss who marks up work that could be corrected, or slashes a line through 
a four-page letter because one word is incorrectly spelled. 
--The boss who hovers over a secretary while she is typing, pointing out errors 
before she has had a chance to notice them herself. 
--The boss who never appreciates what is done--who takes good work for 
granted. 
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